Comment for planning application WSCC/036/20

Application
number

Name

Address

Type of
Comment

Comments

Received

Attachments

WSCC/036/20

Stephen Scanlon

GRAHAM ROAD, 6, GRAHAM ROAD, ARUNDEL, BN18 0JT

| Objection

I object to the proposal as the roads at the present do not have the capacity to take the extra HGV 's
that will be using the local roads. Since the opening of the new RR facility in Bognor I have noticed far
more HGV's using the B2132 from Comet Corner and North End lane as a cut through to the A27
rather than the A259. and A29. The traffic to the incinerator will make this even worse until a link to
the new proposed A27 is made. I am also concerned about the possibility of local pollution caused by
incinerating waste. I do understand that the waste will be burnt in a controlled manner but the printing
inks and dyes containing rare earth metals used on the waste as well as the catalysts such as
antimony used in the polymerisation process used to manufacture products such as PET bottles and
fleeces will be released into the environment and pollute our new national park and local area. this
pollution will be far worse on wet days as it will concentrate toxic chemicals in our local area. I do
understand rubbish and land fill is a major problem but for all but reuse, and recycle and making
rubbish less toxic is far more important than burning rubbish that cannot be used leaving a toxic ash
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